
Lewis Class Information 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Now that our routines and timetables have been established, please note the 
following information: 

PE 

We have PE on a Tuesday and a Friday. Please ensure a full correct PE kit (trainers, blue 
t-shirt and black shorts/leggings) is in school all week. No jewellery is to be worn 
during PE. Children can keep PE kit in the cloakroom all week, it is recommended that 
you take them home every half-term for a wash.  

Homework and reading 

Spelling:  A new scheme will be in place for spelling after half term. 

Reading: Children should be reading as much as possible! If they are free readers need 
to be reading independently or with an adult for 15 minutes at least 3 times a week. 
Children who have banded books need to read with an adult at least 5 times a week or 
daily if possible. Reading records will be checked throughout the week so please ensure 
they are in school every day. 

Maths: Children should be practicing their multiplication tables as much as possible.  

A home learning overview will be sent out at the start of each topic with details of 
suggested activities. Children should be reading, practicing spellings and working on 
their multiplication tables throughout the year. 

Lunch, Snacks and drinks 

Please ensure children have healthy snacks and lunches if they have a packed-lunch. 
Crisps and sweets are not a healthy choice for break time. There are snacks available in 
the hall for 20p. We encourage children to drink water throughout the day so they can 
have a water bottle in the classroom. However, if they bring in squash for lunch, they 
won’t be able to have it in class as it can spill and ruin work. 

End of the day 

At home time we will be on the playgroup in front of the slope by Miss Dillon’s 
classroom. As there is only the teacher in class at the very end of the day, please 
continue to show patience as the children gather their letters and belongings; there is 
often a very quick turnaround between whole school worship and home-time which can 
add extra time.  

Lastly, please make sure your child’s jumper, PE kit, water bottle, etc.… are all named so 
that they do not get lost around the school and it is easy to find them if needed.  

Thank you so much for taking the time to read all of this; let me know if you have any 
questions at all.  

Best wishes 

Miss Furzer 


